
 
Kidslingo Spanish Classes at  

St Edward’s Catholic First School 
  

We are delighted to announce that Kidslingo will be back after the Summer 

break with our Spanish club at St Edward’s First School. Sessions will run 

on a Tuesday between 3.15pm and 4.15pm. Children do not need to have 

attended a previous Spanish club before to join, as new content is taught 

each term, with revision of previous topics. 
  

To enrol your child, please follow the link below. Places are limited and will 

be allocated on a first come first served basis. 
  

 https://www.kidslingo.co.uk/area/spanish-classes-windsor-ascot-maidenhead/ 
 

Learning a language at a young age helps children to grow in self-confidence and 

boosts their natural creativity. At Kidslingo, we are dedicated to teaching 

Spanish to children through fun. We use stories, games, songs and drama to 

bring the language to life and inspire our learners. This is a fantastic 

opportunity to give your child a head-start and prepare them for their 

continuing Spanish language learning journey at Secondary school. 

• 3.15-4.15pm Tuesday 10th September to Tuesday 22nd October 

2024  £66.50 (the course will continue after the half term break for an 

additional cost) 

• You will be provided with all resources, worksheets and reward 

certificates 

• FREE Access to a website with over 250 games where children can 

practice the Spanish they have learnt in class 

Please book early to avoid disappointment. 

  

If you have any problems with registering or have any questions, please email 

me, at louise.magrath@kidslingo.co.uk 

 

 

https://www.kidslingo.co.uk/area/spanish-classes-windsor-ascot-maidenhead/
mailto:louise.magrath@kidslingo.co.uk

